TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM
TO: Ronald W. Belmont, Mayor
Members of the Village Board
FROM: Andrea C. Rendo, Deputy Village Attorney \AQ}L/
DATE: July 31, 2019

SUBJECT: Request to Withdraw from Mamaroneck Valley Sewer District

Attached herewith is a letter from homeowner Maria L. Seguinot, requesting the removal of 246
Old Lake Street, identified on the Tax Map as Block 982, Lot 6, from the Mamaroneck Valley
Sewer District. As per the Assessor, this is a County sewer district and as such, does not affect
Town/Village funds.

I hereby request that the Village Board adopt a Resolution approving the withdrawal from the

sewer district.
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